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Advanced voting has been safe and secure for years and is vital for the elderly and handicapped.
They should not be punished for delays caused by the postal service. Our service members residing
out of state should also not be punished. SB365 is a bad bill. Please do not pass SB365.
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Thank you Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee for considering my thoughts on SB
365. This is a bad bill and I encourage you to vote no on SB 365.

Senior Citizens and the disabled in Nursing Homes and Retirement Facilities have difficulty voting
with advanced ballots. This bill only makes it more difficult for them to exercise their constitutional
right to vote. The inadequacy of our Postal Service requires that you give extra time to ensure their
votes are counted. SB 365 will punish Senior Citizens and the Handicapped. Please vote no on SB
365.

Once again, thank you for considering my position on this bill. I encourage you to vote no on SB
365. Thank you.


